
  

 

Weekly Newsletter         May 17, 2020 

We are hoping to have a Graduates’ Reception at the building sometime in August.    High School: 
Josiah Downing, Kameron Epperly, Anthony Kraus, Gabe Mahon, Ariel Valeika, Logan Winters.  

College: Jedonna Griter- MSU/Masters, Jared Duncan/OTC, Adam Barton/MSU, Luke Lines/
Harding.    We will have pictures of the remaining graduates in next week’s bulletin (providing they 
furnish a picture to the office).  If you would like to give cards to the graduates, you are welcome to 

bring them by the building or mail them.   

Update on the Hatfields 

We look forward to the Hatfield Family arriving soon to begin their work with us.  

They are scheduled to close on their home on June 4 and leave immediately 

thereafter for Missouri.  Please keep Justin, Kari, Harper and Liam in your prayers 

as they say their goodbyes to good friends, and then travel to Springfield to begin 

their work with Water Mill.   
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 Oran Green has been moved to the Manor at 

Elfindale.  He would appreciate cards: 1707 W. 

Elfindale, Room 307, 65807 (where Gaitha works). 

 Julie Alexander’s stomach surgery will be July 

27 at Cox South. 

 Don Essex had tests this past week; pray for 

good results or at least some answers. 

 Debbie Crawford had a stress tests last Thursday.  The results were good. 

 Connie Thompson as she deals with complications from throat cancer.   

 Carolyn Young and Shirlane Horton are waiting to be scheduled for knee 

replacement surgeries and Marty Long will need hernia surgery as soon as the 

hospitals start scheduling again. 

 The Essex’s granddaughter, Victoria Lacy, has stage 3 aggressive breast 

cancer.  She is doing chemo every 3 weeks. 

 Elizabeth Lilly’s dad, Frank Cunningham, as he completes radiation treatments. 

Continued prayers for health concerns: Connie Westerman, Marlene Matthews, Russell 

Harber, Betty Grabber, Ruth Raines, Dennis Smith, Sandra Pingenot, Lynette Schreiwes, 

Barney Crawford’s sister, Kathy Farris, Rachel Lilly, Orvella Blackburn’s son-in-law, 

Josh’s father, Barry DeWeese 
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Expectant 

Moms 

Chelsea Thrasher 

Girl/August 10 

Alison Thurlkill 

Girl/August 31 

Birthdays 
17 Coyeatte Ewing 

Mike Jackson 

Mackynzi Sekulic 

18 Haden Brill 

19 Danielle Horton 

20 Nickolas Thornhill 

Ron Taylor 

21 Chris Andrews 

22 Marla Wuench 

25 Brittany Morrison 

27 Tim Buckner 

28 Melinda Barton 

William Downing 

31 Deana Asher 

Aaron Loomis 

May Anniversaries 
19 Rosalie/Charlie Cruse 48 yrs. 

19 Bill/Kay McFarland 46 yrs. 

25 Keaton/Kylie Galindo 1 yr. 

27 Aaron/Stephanie Schwartz 14 yrs. 

28 Barry/Cindy Hannah 43 yrs. 

Health Care Workers: 
Deana Asher 
Vickie Baker 

Audra Bowling 
Morgan Burdette 

Susan Crum 
Gaitha Downing 
Josiah Downing 

Megan Hollingsworth 
Mike Jackson 
Andrea James 

Kelli Kirk 
Elizabeth Lilly 

Luke Lines 
Lori McCall 
Kim Maples 

McKensi Maples 
Pam Morrison 

Aaron Morrison 
Shawn Sekulic 

Julie Taylor 
Brittany Springer 

Lisa Stokes 
Dustin Stokes 

Kevin Westerman 
Terri Wilson  

Family: Ashley Hopper 

Brandon Snider 

Allison Snider 

Connie Snider 

Elaina Stockstill 

 Worship live on our 

Facebook page at 10 

a.m. Sunday. 

 Wednesday Bible class 

live on FB at 6:30 p.m. 

 Prepackaged communion 

cups available at the 

office. 

 CONTRIBUTION: Mail to 

3020 N. Barnes, 65803; 

drop it by the building; for 

on-line giving, go to our 

website,     

www.watermillchurchofch

rist.org and click on the 

Debbi Ratterree has moved to the Residence Inn St. Louis 

Downtown,  Room 212, 525 S. Jefferson Ave., St. Louis, MO 

63103.  We are still needing volunteers to go to St. Louis to stay 

with Debbi so that David can come home for a few days.  Contact Scott or Melinda 

Barton if you would be able and willing to help the Ratterrees.  

  

You are invited to a wedding shower honoring McKenzi 
Maples and Sawyer Murphy on Sunday, May 31, at 2 p.m. at 
the building.  They are registered at Amazon and Target 
and, of course, money is always a great gift for 
newlyweds.  We hope you will help honor them as they 
soon begin their new journey.   

We will observe the social distancing guidelines that have been 
set forth.  We anticipate another update from Green County next 
week and at that time we will determine the number that will be 
allowed to gather.  So watch for updates.   


